Fisheries Lake Surveys and Fish Stocking Reports
The Minnesota Department of Natural Resources (DNR) website provides data on fish stocking and fisheries surveys. The DNR surveys Siseebakwet every 6 years, the next survey will be in 2018. South Sugar is surveyed every 12 years, the next survey in 2018. The survey provides information on the type of species trap, the type of trap used, number of fish, length, average weight and a status of the fishery. The DNR website also provides information of the fish stocking report. Fingerling walleyes are stocked in Siseebakwet on odd years, 2017 will be the next stocking. South Sugar is not on a stocking program, with the DNR. The information below was extracted from the DNR website at the sites listed below. The DNR website is a great source of information and explains the various terms used in these reports.
Siseebakwet Lake
[bookmark: _GoBack](Include PDF File Siseebakwet Fish Survey)
Fishery Report
http://www.dnr.state.mn.us/lakefind/showreport.html?downum=31055400

(Include PDF File Siseebakwet Stock Report)
Stocking Report
http://www.dnr.state.mn.us/lakefind/showstocking.html?downum=31055400

South Sugar
(Include PDF File South Sugar Fish Survey)
http://www.dnr.state.mn.us/lakefind/showreport.html?downum=31055500



